
The way some healthcare courses are 
funded is changing from 1 August 2017

*Students on some part-time courses, Dental Therapy, Dental Hygiene or Postgraduate courses have 
  different arrangements for 2017/18 courses. Please visit the website for more information. 
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If you’re starting a Nursing, 
Midwifery or Allied Health 
Professional (AHP) course 
(those included in the 
reforms) on or after 1 
August, you’ll need to 
apply to the Student Loans 
Company for your tuition 
fees and maintenance 
loan*

Students in receipt of a 
student loan may be eligible 
to receive additional funding 
support through the 
Learning Support Fund. 

You can find more 
information about these 
changes, including eligibility 
by visiting 
www.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/Students


